
TOWNSHIP OF SCOTT
ALLEGHENY COUNTY,

PENNSYLVANIA
The  Board  of
Commissioners  of  the
Township  of  Scott  will
meet on Tuesday, May 28,
2024,  at  7:30  p.m.  in
person  at  the  Scott
Township  Main  Meeting
Room,  301  Lindsay  Road,
Scott Township, PA 15106,
and  via  an  electronic
remote  connection  with  a
link for public participation
at  www.scott-twp.com,
relative  to  the
establishment  and
maintenance of employees
pension,  annuity,
insurance, and benefit fund
or funds to amend certain
provisions  of  the  Pension
Plan or Program applicable
to  the  employees  of  said
Township.   A  copy  of  the
proposed  ordinance  is
available for inspection by
contacting  the  Township
Office,  301  Lindsay  Road,
Scott Township, PA 15106,
412-276-5300,  Monday
through  Friday  between
9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.

Denise Fitzgerald,
Township Manager


